
Laudato Si' 
Contest
Safe Water for All
Students are invited to look at the

importance of water from the

perspective of Laudato Si' and our

Catholic faith. 
  

Open to all students in 
grades K-12 who live and/or

attend school in the 
Archdiocese of San 
Francisco.
  

Winning entries will receive 
cash prizes.
  

Visit sfarch.org/laudato-si-contest

for details.

Entries due by November 18, 2022

https://sfarchdiocese.org/laudato-si-contest/

